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We finish for Christmas on Friday, 20th at 2.15pm  
 
 

Christmas Bingo -  Wednesday, 18th December 6.00-7.30pm 
It will be £1 for a book of 6 games or 6 books for £5.00 and refreshments will be on sale throughout and 
during the interval.  For Health & Safety reasons entrance will be by ticket only and cost 50p per adult. 

Tickets are available from the office and cost 50p per adult attending.  

Doors will be open from 5.30pm 
Nursery Christmas Songs-Thursday, 19th December at 2.45pm 

Parents, carers and grandparents are invited to join Nursery for a Christmas sing.  

Christmas Service in Church 
Year 5 are leading our Christmas Service in Church on Thursday, 19th December at 11.00am.   

All parents/carers/grandparents are invited. 

Christmas Parties 
Nur/Rec - Wednesday, 18th December pm (Morning session can attend afternoon 12.15-3.15pm instead) 

Don’t forget to wear your party clothes 

Christmas dinner 
Thursday, 19th December - £2.30 if not entitled to free school meals. 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Thank you for supporting Christmas jumper day. We will be sending your donations to Save the 

Children to support their work around the world. 

Winter Crafts 
We are running family festive crafts session for children in Reception & Year 1 on Tuesday, 17th 
December 9.15-11.15pm with Lancashire Adult Learning.  It is open to families with a child in Reception 
or Year 1 who didn’t attend the previous session on 28th November. Please either return the slip or let 
Mrs Walters know. 

Reading Books 
We will not be issuing reading books after Wednesday, 18th December and will start again when we 
return in January. Please have a good look at home and send any reading books in. 

Teachers Top Three 
Every half term class teachers will pick three children who have ‘shown us off’ through their persistent 

hardwork and excellent all round behaviour. These children will receive a special reward. 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

Kacie B Debbie-Anne W Kayci-Jo R Oliver R 

Isaac C Samual B Evie T Evie-Grace H 

Shelbi H Poppy L Eviee-Skye M Leighton C 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Georgia R Brooke H Chelsie R-W Elizabeth B 

Dylan C Hannah C Kayden W Ashlea P 

Freya S Millie-Anne G Jasmine Angel H 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Forgiveness’ 

Ephesians 4 :32  “Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as 

in Christ God forgave you”. 



 

 

 
 
  

Date Event Details 
16.12.19 Rec – The Nativity  

17.12.19 Winter Crafts for Reception 9.15-11.15am 

18.12.19 Nur/Rec Party 
Christmas Bingo 

Wear Your Party Clothes 
6.00-7.30pm 

19.12.19 Christmas Service led by Y5 in Church 
Christmas Dinner 

Nursery Christmas Sing 

11.00am 
 
2.45pm 

20.12.19 Finish for Christmas  2.15pm 

6.1.20 School Re-opens  

15.1.20 Deadline for Primary Admissions  

14.2.20 Finish for Half term 3.15pm 

24.2.20 School Re-opens  

3.4.20 Finish for Easter 2.15pm 

20.4.19 School Re-opens  

Family Crib Service – Tuesday, 24th December: There will be a Family Crib Service at 6.00pm on 

Christmas Eve in Church. We look forward to seeing you there as we worship the Lord Jesus at Christmas!  

 

Clubs for Autumn 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y4/5 Dodgeball Club, Y2 Board Games Club  
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5/6 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y3/4 Football Club, Y3/4/5 Dance Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Gymnastic Club (invitation only) 

Friday – Homework 

.All Saints’ Nursery 
Places are available starting January 2020.  If you are interested or 
know any friends or family who are looking for a Nursery place call 
at the office for an application form. 

RAFFLE TICKETS 
Please return your raffle tickets by Wednesday, 18th December – there are some great prizes.   

We will be drawing the raffle at the Christmas Bingo. 
 

Primary Admission for September 2020 
If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2019 & 31 August 2020 they will start primary 
school in September 2019. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child attends a nursery 

linked to a primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 2020.  
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties 

 

Lunchtime Award  
Michael S, Y1 
Charley T, Y2 
Hannah C, Y5 

 

Name the Teddy 
Mrs Eades is running a competition to name the teddy.  It is £1 a go, call at the office to see the 

teddy and pick a name. 
 


